
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Your children will be having lunch in the cafeteria at 11:00 daily.  Here are 

some helpful tips. 

 Please make sure your child has a lunchbox labeled with his or her name 

on the outside of the lunchbox. 

 

 While there will be cafeteria aides available to help the students, try to 

provide containers that the children can open themselves. 

 

 Lunch can also be purchased in the cafeteria through our food service 

provider Maschios, information will be given to you about the lunch 

program separately. 

 

We strongly suggest that the children bring lunch from home for the first several 

weeks as the children get use to the cafeteria routines. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Kindergarten Team 

   


